
 
“65th Proud to be Siam Motors Group”  

supporting of education for Thai students 

 

The “Phornprapha” family emphasize that education is important to young 

generation, which are a major key to success of the nation, by supporting of 

education for Thai students to return the benefit to the society in a form of 

“giving” a great education. 

Siam Motors 2017 Scholarships by the “Phornprapha” family under the concept 

of “65th Proud to be Siam Motors Group” continues to walk alongside the Thai 

society and still emphasize to the education of the descendants of Siam Motors 

Group’s employees. The scholarships, sponsored by the Thaworn – Usa 

Phornprapha Foundation, Siam Motors Co., Ltd. and the President, Dr. 

Phornthep Phornprapha, are offered each year to the students because they a 

great power for the development of the country. Those scholarships are given 

to students with good grades in every tier of education; primary to 

undergraduate level from several schools and institutes. This year, there are 

262 scholarships amounting to Baht 2,130,000. In addition, the 3-year-

continuing scholarships are providing to 7 automotive engineering students of 

AUTO-TU of Thammasat University, Baht 450,000 for each, totaling Baht 

3,150,000 sponsored by Siam Motors Group which are Nittan (Thailand), BOSCH 

Automotive (Thailand), NSK Bearing Manufacturing (Thailand), Bangkok 

Komatsu, and Hitachi Elevator (Thailand). 

Above all, Siam Motors Group is ready to “give” and “pay attention” to the 

education which is the most important factor to encourage the good students 

to be the great young generation. The scholarships have been giving to the 

grants for more than 44 years which 5,794 scholarships have been granted in 

the past 10 years, totaling approximately Baht 33,790,570. And we strongly 

believe that those students will contribute their knowledge and abilities to 

develop the country in the future.  

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


